
 

 

Dear HR Managers and Bursars 

 

We are delighted to announce upcoming changes to the current ISASA administration 
platform, which will change the way you engage with us! 

While the enhanced platform will be launched in November 2018, we will be hosting 
informative regional sessions during the months of July and August 2018, so keep a keen eye 
on your mailbox for your invitation.  

To facilitate a smooth transition, Domesia Buchanan will be making contact with all payroll 
administrators in due course to do a compliance check. 

Please make sure you book your seat to attend a jam-packed information session the 
moment your invitation arrives, you don’t want to miss this one!  

 

Kind regards,  

Jennifer Damane 

Consultant I Old Mutual Corporate Consultants 

JDamane@oldmutual.com 
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